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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 1:15 PM
To: MARLA BOLLIG; *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: RE: summary abatement order for 1139 Raleigh St

Ms. Moermond reviewed your proposal below and has accepted it.   - Mai 
 

From: MARLA BOLLIG <elliott-bollig@comcast.net>  
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 4:12 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: summary abatement order for 1139 Raleigh St 
 
Ms. Joanna Zimny;  
 
This is the "proposal" you requested in your May 21 email. To begin, the 3-way phone Legislative 
Hearing conversation on May 19 did not include any directive that I heard to provide a proposal to be 
submitted for review and approval. My subsequent efforts to be informed as to the format or contents 
of such a proposal went unanswered, or worse, ignored. Therefore, without any direction other than 
our initial phone conversation, here goes ;  
 
I propose to remove all materials itemized in the May 11, 2020 Abatement Order from Mr. Kedrowski. 
In the stack of lumber materials, but not cited, were exterior extension ladders.The Abatement 
Hearing verbal agreement as I understood it, would allow me to hang the two 40 foot extension 
ladders on brackets on the north side of the garage. Locating a 28 foot ladder on cement blocks 
beneath the 2 wall-hung ladders, thus 9 inches above ground, was also requested, and tentatively 
agreed-to. This effort will be completed by June 21, 2020.  
 
Hopefully this is a satisfactory response to the proposal request.  
                                                                                                                               Respectfully, Edward 
Elliott  


